
Farewell meeting of the Deputy Prime
Minister Oleg Serebrian with
Francesca Bonelli, country
representative of the United Nations
Refugee Agency in the Republic of
Moldova

Today, March 25, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian met
with the Country Representative of the United Nations Refugee Agency (UNHCR) in the
Republic of Moldova, Francesca Bonelli, on the occasion of the end of her mandate.

During the meeting, UNHCR's assistance to our country in managing the refugee crisis
from Ukraine was assessed, and the Agency's contribution in measures to support
families who hosted citizens of a neighboring state was especially noted.

The Moldovan official expressed his satisfaction for the cooperation he had with the
country representative Francesca Bonelli during her mandate in Chișinău, wishing her
great success in her future work.


